
 

 

 
 
 
5 September 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT – DAVID SPENCER 
 
Dear Mr. Wich, 
 
Please accept this letter as full support and endorsement of the entire membership of the Capital District 
NYSBOC for Mr. David Spencer in his bid for election as President of the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
We believe that the experience, leadership and professionalism that Mr. Spencer brings to the Board of 
Directors is an as(
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